

Scoil Eoin Baiste Carrigart Co Donegal F92 HD88

Phone: 074-9155132

email: carrigartns@gmail.com

www.carrigartns.ie

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back everyone! It was great to see all the familiar and new faces coming back to school. All pupils have been fantastic at readjusting to the covid procedures in school.



School website

Our new school website is now live. You can have a look on www.carrigartns.ie



We would like to welcome two new members of staff to Scoil Eoin Baiste; Ms Duffy who is our Special



Class teacher and Ms Gallagher our new SNA.

Morning Arrival:	Pick up :
Group A: 09.10am	2.55pm
Group B : 09.15am	3.00pm
Bus: 09.20am	2.50pm

PE will be every Friday until further notice.



We would like to take this opportunity to thank Syria

for all that she has done for the school over the past number of years. It was greatly appreciated by all staff and children and we would like to wish her well in her new role.



- School Photos: School photos will be taken on Monday 13th September. Please ensure the children are wearing full uniform on the day.
- ♦ First Holy Communions : Saturday 25th September at 11am.

On their return our Junior Infants will finish at 2pm



Homework will recommence this week. Class teachers will give more information in the coming days.



Any changes or inquiries about lunches can be done directly with the lunch company. Their email address is info@schoolmeals.ie



Reminders

- Please do not send your child to school if they have a temperature, a cough of any kind, loss of smell/taste, have any kind of shortness of breath or any other Covid-19 symptoms. If the school has been informed of a positive case, the school **cannot** provide any information to parents. We know this can be worrying for parents but the HSE will carry out all necessary contact tracing.
- If you need to speak to your child's teacher please contact the school office by phone or email.
- ◆ Book fees of €55 per child are due now. You can contact the school office for the bank details to do a direct transfer or you can pay in cash via your child. If you are transferring money to our account please reference your name on the transfer. If you are paying in cash via your child please let the office know via email that you have sent the cash in with your child.